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My name is Wayne Scott, I live in Canby  

 

I am opposed to HB 2025.   The proposed rate hikes in 2025 is a financial strain on 

me individually and all citizens in Oregon.  This bill would charge excessive fees that 

Oregonians simply cannot afford.  Gas tax , DMV fees are intended for road 

maintenance for the privilege of using the roads.   To devert these excessive taxes to 

fund other projects are simply unacceptable.    

 

In hard times, that we are experiencing is just PLAIN wrong.  To further delete our 

spendable income is wrong.  It is a very regressive tax. I urge you to NOT send this 

bill out of committee.   


